From:

Subject: Follow up email re. DPH testing and removal of PPE from corridors

Date: Friday 31 July 2020 12:13:36

Attachments:

Hi Siobhan.

Firstly thank you to you and your colleagues for your time.

As per our discussions please see attached correspondence and meeting minutes in respect of testing with same day results and DPH guidance re. removal of all PPE from corridors and use of dedicated donning and doffing areas.

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

With thanks and best regards,



Esker Lodge Nursing Home and Esker Home Care Winner Excellence Ireland Quality Assurance Award Esker Place, Cathedral Road, Cavan

w: www.eskerlodge.ie

This message and attachments are confidential and are sent for the personal attention of the addressee(s) only.

If you are not the intended addressee, any use, disclosure or copying of this document is unauthorised.

If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately and then destroy the email and any copies.

unauthorised.

If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately and then destroy the email and any copies.